# **West Salem Business Association**

May 11, 2022

Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. by President Stephen Cohen. After introductions and lunch, the regular meeting commenced. Guest speakers Lee Weis and Chris Borgen of 3RT Networks presented information regarding cybersecurity for both business and personal technology use.

## Minutes

Motion by Teresa Maas, seconded by Steve Berg to approve the minutes of the April 13, 2022, regular meeting. Approved by voice vote.

# Treasurer's Report

The monthly treasurer's report was distributed. The West Salem School District purchased 314 \$10 West Salem Bucks certificates. Rick Wilson printed the certificates, and the Board appreciates and thanks Mr. Wilson for this. As businesses receive the West Salem Bucks, they should be submitting those for reimbursement to Treasurer Jodie Curtis.

Motion by Denise Jones, seconded by Steve Berg to approve the treasurer's report as submitted. Approved by voice vote.

#### Business Card Binder

Director Jen Hatz supplied a binder for business cards. Members should bring a supply of business cards for inclusion in the binder. This binder will be at each regular meeting so attendees may take a business card for their own use.

## Flowerpots

The Association has again purchased the hanging flowerpots to be placed on the streetlights in downtown West Salem. Volunteers are needed to help water the flowers on weekends and holidays.

#### National Night Out

The Association Board of Directors will be working with the West Salem Police Department on the August 2, 2022, National Night Out event. To learn more about the event, the website is <a href="https://natw.org">https://natw.org</a>, and members should be on the lookout for additional information and opportunities to donate and participate.

Motion by Denise Jones, seconded by Rick Wilson to adjourn the meeting at 12:49 p.m. Motion approved by voice vote.

Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director